From: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>

Sent time: 04/27/2020 08:56:12 AM

To: cynthia <cbee43@aol.com>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center Project
Hi Cynthia,

We are currently in the environmental review process and do not anticipate any decision being made on this Project before the last
quarter of the calendar year. However, I can pass your information on to the Applicant so that they are aware of your interest in
the units whervif they get built.

Let me know if you have any other questions in the meantime.
Best,

On Fri, Apr 24, 2020 at 5:43 PM cynthia <cbee43@aol.com> wrote:
Hi Mindy

| received this notice in my mailbox at 6201 Hollywood Blvd. | am inquiring about the new Hollywood Center Project.
Are these units finished? And if they are, when are they available for rental? | am interested in the senior units and the pricing.
Thank you

Cynthia Burns

Mindy Nguyen
/ City Planner
" Los Angeles City Planning
LOS ANGELES 221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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